

Bible Education and Missionary Service P.O. Box 10200 • 15444 Duckworth Road • Gulfport, MS 39505-0200 Phone (228) 832-1096 • Fax (228) 832-1695

Rene' J. Freret, D.D. President

Phone (228) 832-1096

September 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. I pray that you are doing well and are seeing many souls saved.

Freda and I have returned from being in Pennsylvania where we had medical check-ups with our doctors. We praise the Lord that we were given good reports from all of our doctors.

Freda and I would like to thank you for your prayers and support. We are René & Freda Freret traveling on weekends to present the BEAMS ministry in churches and to update our supporting churches. If you would like us to present or update the BEAMS ministry in your church, please call me at 228-324-4175.



Volunteer Needed for BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit

As many of you know, BEAMS has an exhibit on the history of the Bible. We are in need of someone to volunteer to show the exhibit. The hours would be 9:00 to 12:00 each day. If you are interested, please call me at 228-324-4175.

Dr. Raymond Barber Inducted into Preachers Hall of Faith

We are so happy to announce that Dr. Raymond Barber has been inducted into the Preachers Hall of Faith at BEAMS. Dr. Barber has been in the Gospel ministry for over sixty-five years. He was pastor of Worth Baptist Church in Fort Worth, Texas, for thirty-five years; founded the Independent Baptist Fellowship International and the Norris Bible Baptist Institute; and has traveled extensively preaching in churches throughout the U.S. and other countries.

Please Pray for the Gordon Family

Bro. Tim and Sis. Carla Gordon have been friends of the BEAMS Bible ministry for many years. They have provided special music at our National Bible Conference and Bible Rallies. They have recently surrendered to be missionaries to India. I know they would appreciate any consideration for a special offering or monthly support. They can be reached at 601-695-1777; or tim gordon5@yahoo.com; or their sending church, Southshore Baptist Church, 2220 Transcontinental Dr., Metairie, LA, 70001.

Freda and I would like to thank you for your prayers and support.

René and Freda Freret

Dene J. Frerek